
 

 

**NOTICE OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION** 

REVISIONS TO TITLE 5, CRIMINAL CODE, TO 

DECRIMINALIZE MARIJUANA AND TO ALLOW MEDICAL 

MARIJUANA ON THE GILA RIVER INDIAN RESERVATION 

The Legislative Standing Committee (“LSC”) will be considering proposed 

revisions to Title 5 of the GRIC Code to decriminalize marijuana and allow medical 

marijuana on the Reservation at their regular meeting on March 29, 2022 at 1:00 

p.m..  A copy of the proposed revisions to Title 5 of the GRIC Code in their entirety 

is available for review at each District Service Center, the Community Council 

Secretary’s Office, or by contacting the Office of General Counsel at 

OGC.HelpDesk@gric.nsn.us.  

 

If you are interested in providing comments on the proposed revision of Title 5 of 

the GRIC Code, you may attend the scheduled LSC meeting, contact your Council 

representative or the LSC Chairperson at (520) 562-9720, or provide written 

comments by email to the Office of General Counsel at OGC.HelpDesk@gric.nsn.us  

or by mail to the Office of the General Counsel, P.O. Box 97, Sacaton, AZ  85147, 

Attn: Casaundra Wallace. 

 

 


